
Registration Form – CVR  Fall Rally – Sunday October 23, 2016  
 

This Rally will be a “map following and self routing” gimmick rally to a number of prescribed locations 

near Suffield, Granby, East Granby, Enfield and the surrounding area (non TSD). One member of each 

team must be a PCA member.  18yrs minimum age for drivers; 16 year minimum age for navigators; no 

age requirement for passengers.  Drivers must be licensed and all participants must sign a waiver.  Per 

PCA guidelines, participating cars will be safety-checked at the starting location. Each team must have a 

digital camera or smart phone/tablet to document the team’s presence at each of the required locations in 

the rally. 

 

Starting Location:  Dunkin’ Donuts, 38 Hazard Ave, Enfield, CT  06082  (860) 745-9894 

Finishing Location:  Bear’s Smokehouse Barbecue, 2152 Poquonock Ave, Windsor, CT  06095 (860) 

999-3834 

Registration opens at 8:00 AM.  Cars can begin the rally after the 8:45 driver’s meeting; rain or shine. 

 

Registration Fee:  $35.  Includes participation gift, winner’s prizes and parking, but not food.   Food will 

be Dutch treat at the starting and finishing restaurants – we expect to be able to seat 40 participants at the 

finishing venue. 

Registration Deadline:  October 17, 2016.  Pre-registration is required. 

 

Participants:   Driver: ___________________________________________ 

    

Navigator: ________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ___________________________________________ 

   ___________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________  

 

Cell Phone(s) during the Rally:  ______________________ ____________________________  

 

Email (VIP!):   ___________________________________________ 

 

PCA Membership #:  __________________________ (only one required) 

 

Porsche to be driven in the rally:  Model:  ____________________ Color:  ____________ Year _______ 

 

 

 

Please send this registration form with a check for $35 made out to “CVR-PCA” by 

October 17th to: 

Lon Hultgren, 404 Woodland Road, Storrs Mansfield, CT  06268.  Entries received will be 

confirmed by email.  Email contact:  Rally@CVRPCA.org . 


